
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Attention Agents! 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 
 

  

 

Infrastructure team will be performing a 12 hour scheduled maintenance on our data center 

starting at 9am Sunday, January 22, 2016 with a projected completion of 9pm. As a result, all 

systems will be down while this maintenance and upgrade takes place. We will have a static 

“maintenance page” in place of the normal www.aains.com web site. 

 

Systems 

Effected: 

Systems not available during this maintenance window includes:  

• The AAXIS system, Online Payments, RapidAccess quoting system, 

Online Quoting and Binding 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 

 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any Underwriting 

Department Representative at: 888-663-5443 


